



Mr. Wayne A. Bosowicz, Master Guide Foggy Mountain Guide Service RR #2 Box 1140 Dover-Foxcroft, ME 04426

Dear Wayne:

I wanted to take a moment to thank you for yet another wonderful experience with Foggy Mountain this year.

Certainly I was lucky to draw a moose permit this year, and even luckier to come across a nice size bull in the first hour of the hunt. Luck however, plays no part in the experience, preparation, and dedicated effort that you and your guides put into making each and every hunting experience with Foggy Mountain a success.

Everything seems to "go right" with my trips to Foggy Mountain! The accommodations, your guides, even the people you do business with (butcher, taxidermy, etc.). Sometimes I wonder if you don't actually have something to do with the weather also...

Anyway, I wanted to let you know that even though your services are for hire and this is your business and livelihood, you always make the people that come to Foggy Mountain feel like family. Thanks again for making this hunt the best it could possibly be. I can't wait to come up and get that bear that I missed last year...

Regards

Dan Shepard 16 Morgan Place

White Plains, NY 10605

our Shoul

(914)949-2003 Home

(800)689-6666 Office